
West End Home Builders’ Association 
1112 Rymal Road East, Hamilton 
Serving members in Hamilton, Burlington, and Grimsby 

May 9, 2024 

TO: Mayor Meed Ward and Members of Council 

WE HBA Letter: City of Burlington Building Permit Fee Increase, May 2024 

The West End Home Builders’ Association (WE HBA) is the voice of the land development, new housing 
and professional renovation industries in Hamilton, Burlington, and Grimsby. The WE HBA represents 
approximately 300 member companies made up of all disciplines involved in land development and 
residential construction, including: builders, developers, professional renovators, trade contractors, 
consultants, and suppliers. 

WE HBA understands that the City of Burlington Building and By-law Department is presenting a revised 
proposal to increase building permit fees by an indexation of 3% in 2024, with a remaining 2024 Budget 
approved 21.9% subject to review by the City’s consultant. WE HBA supports the action of the City to 
address the concerns of the industry and the proposal for a more modest 3% increase. Amidst the housing 
crisis, and current economic and financial pressures, including high building costs, interest rates, and 
shortages of skilled labour, large increases have implications for the ability of builders and developers to 
move forward with permit applications in the development pipeline. 

WE HBA thanks the City for work to collaborate on this issue, and requests that the industry continue to 
be engaged in future discussions this year regarding any contemplated increases to building permit fees.  

Sincerely, 

Michelle Diplock, RPP, MCIP, MPl 
Manager of Planning and Government Relations 
West End Home Builders’ Association  

COW, May 13, 2024
BB-01-24

Correspondence from Anthony Salemi representing 
West End Home Builders' Association 


	WE HBA Letter: City of Burlington Building Permit Fee Increase, May 2024



